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OCTOBER 04, 2018 

 

The special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Hartland was held on the above date at 

5:30 p.m. 

Members present: 

Supervisor:  W. Ross Annable 

Councilman:  Cliff Grant 

   Joseph Reed  

   David Hill 

   TENTATIVE BUDGET 

In accordance with the Town Law that the tentative budget for the ensuing year be presented on 

or before October 5th, the Town Clerk presented the 2019 Tentative budget to the Town of 

Hartland board members. 

Summary of the Town Budget has been filed in the Clerk’s office. 

Supervisor Annable announced that we were still under the 2% tax cap.  

Supervisor Annable asked the board to review the budget. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 PM by Supervisor Annable. 

 

     Presented by Cynthia S. Boyler, Town Clerk 


